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Cboe Options Regulatory Circular RG18-024   
 
Date:  July 12, 2018 

To:    Trading Permit Holders 

From: Membership Services 

RE:       Quarterly Rebalance of Option Class Tiers and Online Appointment System Reminders 
Change in Reminder Method  

 

Please note that Cboe Exchange, Inc. (“Cboe Options”) is discontinuing the practice of issuing quarterly 

rebalance of option class tiers and online appointment system reminders via Regulatory Circulars and 

will instead be issuing this information via Exchange Notices (under the “Tradedesk Updates” category). 
Exchange Notices are available on the Exchange Notices Page. The Exchange Notice for the Cboe Options 
2nd quarter 2018 appointment rebalancing is C2018071101.  

 
Additional Information:  

Please contact Membership Services with any questions you may have regarding the quarterly rebalance 
at (312) 786-7449 or registration@cboe.com.  
  

http://markets.cboe.com/us/options/notices/
http://cdn.batstrading.com/resources/release_notes/2018/Quarterly-Rebalance-of-Option-Class-Tiers-and-Online-Appointment-System-_.pdf
mailto:registration@cboe.com

